
 
 
 
 
Education 
Thornliebank Primary School & ELCC 
Main Street 
Thornliebank 
G46 7RW 
 
Tel: 0141 570 7440 
schoolmail@thornliebank.e-renfrew.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Alasdair McDonald 

 
Date: December 12 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Crafts 
 
The children’s Christmas crafts are available to view and purchase at our Craft Fayre in the gym 
hall at 3pm on Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 December. Items will be priced individually. You, a 
friend or family member or even your child can buy your child’s craft work on these days. Please 
do not send in any money in advance. 
 
Christmas Parties 
 
Christmas Parties for all children have been arranged for Tuesday 19 December. P3 and P4 will 
have their party in the morning with the ELCC children, P5, P6 and P7 in the afternoon. P1 and 
P2’s party will also be in the gym hall in the afternoon with a visit from our VIP guest at 2.30pm. If 
they can, all parents/ carers of children in P1 and P2 are welcome to attend at 2.30. 
 
Thanks to your kind fundraising generosity, we have been able to purchase a drink and snack for 
the children from our School Fund. Your child’s class teacher should make contact with you 
shortly if your child has specific dietary requirements. 
 
Children are all welcome to wear party clothes, Christmas jumpers/ hats etc. for the duration of 
the day. Wednesday 20 December will see a return to normal school uniform. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Alasdair McDonald 

Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 


